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January 2025   
 
Taltson Hydro Engagement List 
 
Wet Commissioning Activities at Taltson Hydro 
 
Please be advised that as of January 12, 2025 Wet Commissioning at the Taltson Hydro Facility 
has begun with a small amount of water passing through the headgate into the spill way.  
Between now and the resumption of commercial operations on January 27, 2025 there will be a 
series of tests inside the powerhouse which may cause fluctuations in water levels directly 
downstream of the headgate to the confluence of the Taltson River and Trudel Creek (Figure 1). 
 

 
Figure 1. Taltson Hydro Facility Spillway Map 
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Any changes in water levels could potentially lead to unsafe ice conditions in the affected areas 
which could make travel on the land dangerous. Accordingly, NTPC strongly advises land users 
to avoid these areas during this time and to exercise extreme caution if they do end up 
travelling on the land. 
 
NTPC will be sending updates throughout the Wet Commissioning process to keep land users 
informed. If you do intend to be in the area, please contact System Control at 1-867-669-3370 
to advise NTPC of your presence. Additionally, you can monitor water levels at the following 
link https://wateroffice.ec.gc.ca/report/real_time_e.html?stn=07QD007. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Graeme Reid 
Environmental Analyst  
Northwest Territories Power Corporation 
1-867-876-1461 
greid@ntpc.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


